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TO: Ms. Betty Baker, Chair
Zoning and Platting Commission Members

FROM: Wendy Rhoades
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: February 17, 2012

RE: C14-2011-0160 — Capital City Salvage (L.K.Q.)
Request for Postponement by the Staff

The Staff respectfuliy requests a postponement request of the above-referenced rezoning

MEMORANDUM

case to March 6, 2012 in order to continue gathering infonuation related to this property.


